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 Vessel situation at the port of Fos 
 
 
 
 

October 15, 2010 
 
 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
 
We would like to inform you that due to the current strike situation, the following 
actions are affecting the berthing situation at the port of Fos: 
 
 The towage company has decided a minimum 48 hours strike starting from 

Thursday October 14, 2010 at 08.30hrs. 
 The port workers have decided a 48 hours strike starting from Saturday 

October 16, 2010 at 06.00hrs until Sunday October 17, 2010 at 20.00hrs. 
 

The following vessels are therefore forced to omit the port of Fos in order not to 
disrupt their overall schedule: 
 
 VALENCIA EXPRESS (MCA) 08E39 / 09W41 - ETA Fos 15/10 

 
Export: Transferred to the next vessel HANJIN MONTREAL - ETA Fos 19/10 
Import: To be discharged in Algeciras and transferred to Fos by the next  

   available vessel. 
 
 MADRID EXPRESS (MGX) 76E32 / 77W36 - ETA Fos 16/10 

 
´ Export: Transferred to the next vessel GENOA EXPRESS - ETA Fos 23/10 

Import: Discharged at Genoa and transferred to Fos by the next available  
  vessel. 

 
In this context we cannot confirm that the next vessels will be able to call at the port 
of Fos. Prior to the delivery of your boxes on the terminal, we kindly ask you to check 
the situation through your usual Hapag-Lloyd contact. 
 
For further information please contact your local Hapag-Lloyd representative. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Hapag-Lloyd AG 


